Parish of St Ouen

Parish Speed Limit Review
Public Drop-In session
Thursday 24" April
5.30 pm to 7.00pm
in the main hall

The Infrastructure and Environment Department
is seeking views as part of the ongoing
Parish-by-Parish Speed Limit Review. There are
proposals to reduce speed limits across
approximately 40 roads in St Ouen.

These changes aim to:-

Help make cyclists and pedestrians feel safer
Expand the Green Lane network
Address concerns raised by residents

We look forward to seeing you
and hearing your views.



